
CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION 
MARCH 8, 1976 

Present: Mayor Victor Green 7:30 P.M . 
Deputy Mayor J. V. Stone 
Councilwoman Nora Lake 
Councilmen Charles McQueeney 

Leonard Stubbs 
Ralph Spencer 

Clerk of Council Marilyn Mclaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning and 
Adiminstrative Assistant John Levermann entered the Meeting 
following interviews. 

The following applicants were interviewed for an appointment on the 
Board of Architectural Review: 

Dennie Donnellan 
Ronald Vezza 
Harold Wright 

The vacancy to occur on the Board will be the expiration of Mr. James 
Gallagher's term. However, Mr. Gallagher is willing to serve another 
term of this is the desire of Council. 

Discussed was the question of unification between the City of 
Centerville and Washington Township. Legislation has been prepared for 
the Council Meeting. 

Appro.ved. ~ ~ ~= . .. r 

Mayor 

Marilyn J . Mclaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


